COMMISSIONERS PROCEEDINGS
July 23, 2018

The Jewell County Commissioners met July 23, 2018 at 8:30 a.m. Commissioners, Keith Roe, Steve Greene
and Mark Fleming were present. Carla J Waugh, County Clerk, was present for the meeting.

Charles Davis stopped by to see when Darrell Miller will be in to discuss the road in Holmwood.

The minutes of the July 16, 2018 County Commissioners meeting were approved.

The Commissioners reviewed Resolution 18-04 pertaining to change in hours of operation for the Jewell
County Solid Waste Department. Steve Greene moved and Mark Fleming seconded to approve Resolution 18-
04. Motion passed with Greene and Fleming voting in favor and Roe voting against the motion.

Chris Petet, Custodian, discussed issues with the sewer in the men’s restroom on the second floor. He also
discussed repairs on air conditioners and the boiler inspection. He said that his part-time help gave their two-

week notice.

Joel Elkins, General Superintendent, discussed current road projects and personnel. The Commissioners
reported road concerns.

The meeting was adjourned at 10:55 a.m.
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